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District Addenda Updates
After the Board’s approval of addenda rates, the updated 
amounts were integrated into the District’s Addenda 
Schedule to ensure consistency of format and 
presentation. 

Additional recommendations were developed, particularly 
for 504 Addenda. The recommendation transitions the 
amount from a flat rate of $500 to a per pupil rate of $50. 
The recommendation will result in equitable payment for 
staff based on their caseload.



District Addenda Schedule



Addenda Duties and Responsibilities 
Based upon the feedback from 
the Governing Board during the 
July 2024 presentation, the 
committee began developing a 
list of duties/responsibilities, 
similar to that of coaches, that 
staff are expected to fulfill 
throughout the term of the 
addenda.

These duties and responsibilities 
would be assessed in the staff 
member’s evaluation at the end 
of the season, term, or year.



Addenda Application 



Evaluating Use of Addenda
After developing a list of the duties that are relevant to all 
addenda and creating a draft application for principals to utilize 
for their “flex” addenda (MS/HS) or “Academic Assistant” 
(ES), the committee began to consider how principals would 
evaluate the staff member’s performance and completion of the 
duties associated with the addenda. 

The committee’s approach began by reviewing the District’s 
current evaluation instruments, specifically the Coach 
Evaluation instrument and the Classified Evaluation instrument. 



Evaluating Use of Addenda



Evaluating Use of Addenda



Evaluating Use of Addenda
The primary concerns associated with the Classified template 
are the general descriptions that are being measured, the 
relevance of the area being assessed, and too many options.

As designed, the instrument used to evaluate coaches was 
focused entirely on athletics. In addition, some updating was 
needed. 



Evaluating Use of Addenda
The committee did appreciate that the Classified instrument 
allowed the staff member to respond and provide input in the 
their evaluation and felt that was important to include in any 
new instrument.

The Coach evaluation instrument was easier to utilize, 
particularly at it simplified the “rating” a staff member would 
receive. 

In reviewing both instruments, the committee identified what 
the merits and challenges of each instrument and opted to 
create a hybrid version of the Coach Evaluation. This was 
based on the analysis that most addenda are associated with a 
student activity.
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Next Steps
Feedback: 
We will continue to gather feedback from administrators and 
pertinent staff and continue to refine the duty description, 
application, and evaluation instrument.

Implementation:
Once the documents and processes have been finalized, we will 
begin communicating information to groups who receive one 
or more addenda. Communicate the process involved based on 
the type of addenda. Relevant manuals will be updated to 
reflect the new evaluation instrument.



Questions


